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Dear Partners, 
 
It is a joy to share that we have been busy ever since we got our new vehicle this past February. We 
are honored to be among the chosen to reach to lost for Christ and we want to thank every single 
individual who prayed and believed with us for this necessity and tool for reaching the lost and 
encouraging the body of Christ.   
 
From the very first day we got the vehicle, we were off running to the missions taking food and toys to 
the missions we support.  Soon after, we had Mark and Rebecca Sanchez with us. They ministered to 
our church and we had a marriage service where they ministered.  
 
Not too much further into the month we had Pastor Jerry Cox from New Covenant Living Church 
come and minister at our church, Oasis of Love.  Along with Pastor Jerry, we had a close brother and 
missionary friend, Carl Luepnitz came as well.  Along with these great men of God, we went to the 
state of Querétaro where we work with pastor Fillip and the Otomis; an indigenous group of the 
region.  Martha and I also ministered the at 4-year anniversary of one of the works a couple of days 
later. 
  
We have also had an evangelist from Spain come to our city.  Along with three other pastors, we had 
4 nights of miracles and liberation. Thank You Jesus! 
 
Last but not least, we returned from an event in Guadalajara this past Sunday where we saw over 
eighty people come to the Lord at three separate events. Our church witnessed the power of God in 
seeing these lives transformed by the Word of God.  
Extensions of Jesus is in full form as we see God’s Faithfulness in everything we do!  
Thank You all for your ongoing prayers and support as we continue to work to reach the lost for 
Christ. 
 
God Bless, 
 

Sammy & Martha Langston 
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FIRST QUARTER EVENTS 
 

Picking up Gift Boxes for the Children 

 

 

Pastor Jerry  

Cox & Carl Luepnitz Visiting the Mountain Churches 

 

 

Ministry to the Otomis 

 

 

Traveling to the Women’s Conference 

 


